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January 2006

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild

2006 Officers:

President:
Irene Gardner

770.949.7216

Vice President:
Doreen Thornton

770.439.8216

Night Secretary:
Joy Wegand

770.562.2392

Day Secretary:
Sandra Wilson

770.439.5154

Treasurer:
Robin Banks

770.445.9319

Please submit information
for the February
Newsletter by January 28,
2005 to: Marla Tatum
sewbug2004@yahoo.com

Life is like a patchwork
Make it precious day by day
Have a pattern for your life
Adding fun along the way!

A Message from the President:

"Happy New Year Quilters!

Thank you all for honoring me with the title of President 2006. I
will try to do as great a job as our past presidents have done. I'm
sure we will have another wonderful fun filled year with something
for each and every member to enjoy at our monthly meetings and
special workshops.

One reminder….we do need a few important jobs filled in order to
keep us running smoothly. We need folks for the following
committees: Night and Day Hospitality chairperson, Photographer,
Beekeeper and Thank the Bank chairperson. These are vital
positions...any volunteers? These are fun jobs and not necessarily
difficult or time consuming. You will have a group of assistants to
help out." Please contact me at once if you are interested.

Until our next quiltingtime………………..……….Irene Gardner

If you have received a newsletter this month and did not submit
any envelopes that means there was 1 of your envelopes left for
the newsletter chairwoman. This way you start off the New Year
with a fresh hard copy in your hands!!

Once again the newsletter can be viewed at www.quiltsites.com.
Once the newsletter has been submitted to the webmistress, you
will receive an email letting you know that it is available to view
online at the above website address. Should you not receive the
email, please contact Marla Tatum at sewbug2004@yahoo.com
for further instruction.

Membership Booklets will be available at the January 12th

Meeting. Should you have any changes or corrections from last
year’sbooklet, please contact Denise Allee immediately as this
is going to the press very shortly.
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Standing Committees:

Program:
Barbara Stevens
Patti Howell
Phyllis Smith

Membership:
Denise Allee
Caryl Knox
Cindi Schroeder

Newsletter:
Marla Tatum

Publicity:
Robin Meyer

Telephone –Day:
Myra Wade

Telephone –Night:
Mary Graham

Hospitality –Day:

Hospitality –Night:
Debbie Hirschman

Ways and Means:
Dina Greer

Historian:
Patti Howell

Librarian:
Donna Walker
Pat Oliver
Robin Meyer
Kimberly Laderoute
Janie Probst
Gary Hitchcock
Myra Wade

Sunshine:
Louise Moore

January 12, 2006 –Day Program
“A Year in Review of 2005”Hosted by Caryl Knox and
Martha Spencer. View all Show and Tell and Programs for
the year of 2005.

January 26, 2006 –Night Program
Flavin Glover –“The Care & Feeding of the Patchwork
Design”. A slide narrative and mini quilt show illustrating
Flavin’s design process. She will share how she
manipulates, stretches, compromises and resolves problems
to nurture a newly conceived design inspiration into a unique
patchwork quilt. Her use of freestyle geometric patchwork
or non-traditional use of Kaleidoscope, Attic Windows, Log
Cabin and Railfence to depict scenes and create shapes will
be illustrated. Visit her website www.flavinglover.com.

February 9, 2006 –Day Program
Taffy McLaughlin –“Trunk Show”and introduce the Batik
Swap. Taffy has quilts on display at Intown Quilters.
Barbara Stevens will do a Valentine Wall hanging. More
information to follow.

February 23, 2006 –Night Program
Mary Anne Henderson from Red Hen Fabrics. She will tell
us about designing fabric.

March 3, 2006 –Workshop
Sharon Schamber –Piec-lique’
$60.00 class fee; 9-5 class time; deadline to sign up
February 9, 2006 and payment is required at sign up time;
More information to follow. Visit her website at
www.sharonschamber.com

March 9, 2006 –Day Program
Return of Taffy McLaughlin for the actual Batik Swap.
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Most everyone has heard about HGTV not renewing Simply
Quilts. If you would like to write to HGTV, go to the following
address, www.petitionspot.com/petitions/simplyquilts or email
HGTV at comments@hgtv.com.

Denise Allee, Irene Gardner, Dina Greer, Lee Hazelwood, Debbie
Hirschman, Janie Hitchcock, Linda Johnston, Ellen Monroe,,
Cathy Russo, Karen Smith, Sarah Sorenson, Barbara Stevens

HOSPITALITY: A sign-up sheet will be passed around at the next
day and night meeting for you to bring some goodies for a
designated month.

COMMUNITY SERVICE:

Thank you to everyone who helped with the community project. Most of
you made quilts, many of you made several and some of you came out
for the work days Thank you, thank you, thank you.

A special thanks to Rebecca for doing extra quilting, Sandra for extra
binding, Martha for inviting us to her home to work. Patty and Caryl also
did extra quilting. And there was the crew that helped fill in names,
and sew on the labels. Next time you go to Bowdon be sure to thank
Robbie for donating time on her long arm for a couple quilts to be
quilted,

Everyone is invited to join us at 2PM on January 22 at the Douglasville
Armory to give the quilts to the family members.

Thanks again for all your effort. Karen Campbell

Ad Hoc Committees:

Show and Tell &
Golden Scissors:

Linda Johnston
Jeanne Andersen

Photographers:

Webmistress:
Sheila Miller

Beekeeper:

Community Service:
Joy Wegand
Jeanne Andersen
Myra Wade
Cathy Russo

Quilt till You Wilt:
Anne McDaniel
Joy Wegand
Irene Gardner
Ann Coppinger
Ann Groves

Thank the Bank:

GOLDEN SCISSORS: December Recipients

The magic of a snowman may melt in a day
But the magic of friendship will never go away.
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Quilting Calendar of Events:

January 6 –February 4, 2006
Georgia Quilt Museum “Challenge Quilt Tour” at 
Carrollton Cultural Arts Center, Carrollton, Ga;

February 2 –27, 2006
Georgia Quilt Museum “Challenge Quilt Tour” at The 
Art Station, Kennesaw, GA
www.cobbcounty.org

Panama City Beach...Feb 9-11, 2006
Gulf Coast Quilt Expo - Quilting on the Beach
Sponsor: St. Andrew Bay Quilters Guild
Location: Boardwalk Beach Resort
9540 South Thomas Dr
Panama City Beach, FL 32408
Contact: Norm Gulkis, PO Box 15932, Panama City,
FL 32406 (850) 763-8618
QuiltExpo@aol.com
Website: www.sabqg.org

Myrtle Beach...Feb 25-26, 2006
12th Annual Quilt Gala
Sponsor: Grand Strand Quilters & Horry County
Museum
Location: Ocean Lakes Family Campground
6001 S Kings Highway
Myrtle Beach, SC
Contact: Terri Hooks, 438 Main St, Conway SC 29526
(843) 915-5320
hookste@horrycounty.org
Website: www.horrycountymuseum.org

March 4-12, 2006
Great American Cover-Up Quilt Show at Historic
Bulloch Hall (entry applications due by January 20,
2006)

March 17-18, 2006
Heart of Georgia Quilt Guild Quilt Show in Macon, Ga.
Sase to Barbara Wilcher, 315 Somersby Lane, Macon,
GA 31210

March 24-26, 2006
Bernina Alpine Quilt Retreat in Helen, GA. Sponsored
by the Atlanta Sewing Center. Jan Wildman and
Jennifer Gigas are teaching. Call ASC @ 770-622-
1880 to reserve your spot.

April 7-8, 2006
"The Scraps of Our Lives." Foothills Piecemakes Quilt
Guild Show. Morningside Baptist Church. 1115
Pelham Road, Greenville, SC.

Welcome our new members!

Susan Fisher
3280 Standing Peachtree Trail
Kennesaw GA 30152
Home: 770-429-1883
Cell: 770-312-4102
E-mail: suekate@bellsouth.net
Birthday: March 8

Kathy Eck
1637 Olde Spring Trail
Lithia Springs GA 30122
Home: 770-745-1321
Cell: 404-509-1980
E-mail: alandkathyeck@bellsouth.net
Birthday: May 8

Changes:
Sandra Wilson
E-Mail: sandra7779@comcast.net

Joy Wegand
joyw926@bellsouth.net

Caryl Knox
Cell: 678-457-3744

Fat Quarter Lottery for January is Blue
and White Fabric!! Fabric is the same
for both Day and Night Meetings. Each fat
quarter you bring equals one lottery ticket.

December Winner !!!
Karen Campbell

January
Birthdays

Robin Banks
Karen Smith
Barbara Stevens


